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Trunk-or-Treat Photos

Enjoy pictures from the spooktacular night!
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Save the Date!
Gloucester Township is hosting its 3rd 

Annual Christmas Village!

October 31st, 2024
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GT Coaches Appreciation Ceremony

Gloucester Township Coaches were honored 

at this weeks Council Meeting.

	 Gloucester Township is excited to announce that Neighbor-
hood Preservation Program and Mystic Ginger will be hosting the 
Christmas Market at Harwan Park on Saturday, December 7th from 
5PM-8PM.
	 The holiday market will have festive crafts, shopping, hot 
chocolate and more at Harwan Park with live music and food trucks 
bringing on holiday cheer. For Vendor Registration, CLICK HERE. 
(Deadline is November 11th.)
Blackwood Fire Company will be hosting its annual Christmas parade 
starting at 6PM at Sam’s Bar and Grille and ending at the Blackwood 
Fire Company featuring many floats from local businesses, clubs, 
schools, churches and more! 

2024 Christmas Market and 35th Annu-
al Charlie Miller Memorial Christmas     

Parade  

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 

https://glotwp.com/news/2024-christmas-market-december-7/


2024 Truck-Or-Treat

Gloucester Township had a fantastic turnout this year at our An-
nual Trunk-or-Treat, with families gathering for a night of spooky 
fun, hot chocolate, and impressive costumes! The energy was 
high, and the trunks were decked out in all kinds of Halloween 
spirit.

A big congratulations to our trunk contest winners:
The Haunted Pumpkin Patch – First Place

Beetle Juice – Second Place
The Little Mermaid – Third Place

	 The haunted hayride was a huge hit, and the DJ kept ev-
eryone moving with spooky beats all night long! Thank you to 
everyone who joined in and helped make this Trunk-or-Treat an 
unforgettable celebration. Happy Halloween!
Photos by Dave Gruen

https://www.flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720320409163
https://www.flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72177720321561694


	 MARK YOUR CALENDARS: Gloucester Township will be 
hosting our third annual Christmas Village at Veterans Park on Saturday, 
December 14th from 3PM-9PM (Rain date December 15th). The open-air 
holiday market will sell Christmas décor, gifts, Christmas trees, jewelry, 
and more at Veterans Park with live music and food trucks bringing on 
holiday cheer. Santa will also be on the premises for you to take a quick 
holiday photo; and free rides on the Carousel and Dizzy Dragons will be 
available for our little ones as usual!
In keeping with tradition, Mainstage choir will perform at 6:00PM fol-
lowed by our annual Tree Lighting Ceremony at 6:30PM.
Stop by the GT tent for free hot chocolate and cookies!

On Monday, October 28th, Gloucester Township celebrated 
Coach Appreciation Month where Council honored amazing 
coaches of our community!
Congratulations to: 
Daniele Heady -Gloucester Township Lions Youth Football & 
Cheer
Mackenzie Connelly- Gloucester Township Field Hockey
Matthew Belinsky- Erial Little League
Tom Ford- Gloucester Township Baseball
Dave Burke- Glendora Softball
Mark Spino- Blackwood Kiwanis Baseball

	 SAVE THE DATE: Our annual FREE rides in 
Veterans Park! The rides will be in town from December 
13th through the 15th. 

2024 Gloucester Township 
Coaches Appreciation

Ceremony 

https://blaccandleco.com


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Gabreil Daveis Tavern Holiday Tours!


